
 
 
 

ITEM 13 - Information 
October 21, 2015  

Update on the Regional “Street Smart” Pedestrian and  
Bicycle Safety Education Campaign 

 
Staff 
Recommendation:   Receive briefing 
 
Issues:    None 
 
Background:   The Board will be briefed on the  

outcomes of the Fall 2014 and Spring 
2015 campaigns, and on the plans for 
the Fall 2015 and Spring 2016 
campaigns. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 




